




The ALAC commitments, objectives and expectations for phase 2 of the EPDP on the Temporary Specification for gTLD Registration Data 

Commitments: 
The ALAC commitments are both to the EPDP work and to the Internet end users, whom we represent their interests. The ALAC is committed to working together with the EPDP group, as a team, and in good faith to make the work of the EPDP succeed. And is committed to protecting the interests of the Internet end users through working to ensure they have safe and secure access to the Internet; whilst protecting the consumers and individuals' rights.
 

Objectives:
· Developing a policy for an implementable, standardized access model that fulfills the legitimate purposes of third parties in accessing nonpublic gTLD registration data
· Following the GDPR scope, developing a recommendation that differentiates between registrations of legal and natural persons and allowing public access to the gTLD registration data of legal persons
· Exploring the need for data processing  for the purpose of research
· Exploring the possibility of differentiating between registrations based on the geographic location of the processor, controller and registrant and the targeting criterion  
Expectations:
To commit as a group to working together to maximize our joint gains.
[bookmark: _GoBack]To meet our timelines so that an access mechanism is available and usable within a reasonable period of time. 

